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Hi Zina,

Wed, Aug 23, 2017 at 2:51 PM

Currently there are two appeals in the Council File Management System for the project at 1715-1721 North Wilcox 
Avenue. The first (CF-070933) is an appeal of CPC-2016-22636-VZC-HD-CUB-CU-ZAA-WDI-SPR, filed by Steven 
Hammond, representing Belson Building LLC/Viorica Winterman. The second (CF-17-0933-S1), is an appeal of the 
CEQA action, ENV-2016-2264-MND, filed by Gideon Kracov, representing Lauren "Elle" Farmer. Please do the following 
in order to consolidate and clean up the record:

1. Take down the appeal from Steve Hammond. This appeal was not processed as required by the Department, 
including the payment of appeal fees within the anneal period which ended on August 15, 2017. It was transmitted in 
error.
2. I will be transmitting an additional appeal of CPC-2016-22636-VZC-HD-CUB-CU-ZAA-WDI-SPR, filed timely and 
correctly by Gideon Krakov. Please add to CF-17-0933.
3. Please add the CEQA appeal to the main Council File. The CEQA appeal is part of the overall appeal for the project.

Thank you.

™ Rocky Wiles 
^ Commission Office Manager 

\ Department of City Planning
T: (213) 978-1389 
200 N. Spring St., Room 528 
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
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